

## ST JOHN'S SCHOOL ASSOCIATION

Welcome back and a big welcome from SJSA to all those who have just had children start at St John's! St John's School Association is your PTA and we would like to invite you to our next committee meeting on Tuesday October 11<sup>th</sup> at 9 am. We are always looking for parents to help us either as a committee member, to help at one of our events or to provide back up support.

Our next event will be the Halloween Disco on Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> October, information will be going out this week, but we do need helpers to set up and help throughout the event. It is always great fun, so if you can help please leave your name with Mrs Steele in the office or email me direct (or come along to the meeting next week...)

This term is our busiest and we run several big events for which we need your support, without it we cannot run them and the children will miss out on some fun experiences as well as the funding we give to the school. This year we are contributing towards the huge cost of outdoor play equipment, so your time and energy is really needed.

We will send out more information on our fantastic gingerbread idea this year, but we need certain skills on board <u>now</u>: (Please!)

- Someone with graphic design skills to design posters etc
- Someone willing to act as PR for the event. It will mean probably an hour a week to send out press releases, chase up media and be a point of contact for them. It is a crucial role for someone prepared to be a little bit out there and not afraid to talk happily to anyone.

Please let me know if you can help. My email is michellehurren@gmail.com

Look forward to seeing you next week

Michelle Hurren SJSA Chair









